From: Brent Todd

To: Bonenfant, Janice

Cc: Horne, Michele

Subject: Consent agenda item for 4/8 meeting
Date: Monday, April 1, 2024 5:55:08 PM

[CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or
open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe]

Dear Janice,
Would you please include this request on the agenda for the upcoming City Council meeting.

Councilor Horne and I are requesting the City consider holding a community meeting for the
Rolfe Park neighborhood to discuss ongoing safety concerns. Specifically, these concerns
relate to unwanted activity in the park, and vehicular traffic issues, including volumes and
speed, on Community Drive and High Street. Referrals to appropriate committees for
discussion are appreciated.

Thank you,

Brent

Brent Todd
Ward 1 City Councilor
Concord, NH
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